Thank you for your information verification request.

Effectively July 1, 2014 in an effort to provide better and more
secure service to our students, all background verifications,
corporate verifications, corporate information requests, transcript
requests, must be made online using our automated student
record /information request system.

Fax, phone calls and mail will no longer be accepted.

IMPORTANT......

IF YOU ARE A CURRENT STUDENT, MAKE SURE YOU CHECK
THE “CURRENT STUDENT” BOX

CURRENT STUDENTS RECEIVE THE FIRST 5 FREE,
AFTERWARDS YOU WILL BE CHARGED.

Please use the following link to access our online request system:

https:/ /coltonca.scriborder.com

Thank you,

Colton Joint Unified School District



